
Date: Fri, 24 Jun 2005 18:28:39 -0700 (PDT) 
From: Mike Moses <ki7wh@yahoo.com> 
Subject: RACES/ARES Annual Meeting 20 July 2005 

We have a confirmed meeting place for our annual meeting: 

It will be at the Douglas T. Jacobsen Vereran's Home at 21281 Grayton Terrrace in Port Charlotte. We will 
meet at the dining hall from 7:30 -- 9:00 PM on Wednesday July 20, 2005 

Call in Frequency will be 146.745 MHz (CARS Repeater) 

Paste the following in your browser window for a map. 

http://maps.yahoo.com/maps_result?name=&ed=DJOIZep_
0TqsErQCdMAEY0H9Rv0cbgaOqlxioZ3xcUXDWlNPNshrZ47mEjOmcUGZOFSGMlQY4Pk_yki_ZKdAX5
Vb5oelnOYajkIvYGYmsAcXN2Gb2bhomp1c&csz=Port+Charlotte%2C+FL+33954-3109&desc=&mag=3
&ds=n&state=FL&uzip=33954&country=US&BFKey=&cat=comm&resize=l&trf=0 

This meeting is open to all RACES/ARES members, prospective members, interested parties, county staff, and 
associated emergency providers who work in conjunction or interact with auxiliary communicators during 
disaster events, emergencies or exercises. 

Agenda and discussion items are solicited. 

Questions: email or call me (629 4553).

MIKE MOSES--KI7WH
RACES Officer/Emergency Communications Coordinator(ARES)
Charlotte County


